
 
 
 
1. MEMBERSHIP OF LICENSING COMMITTEE (AN329-2003) 
 
It is reported that Councillor Ian Borthwick has indicated that he does not wish to accept his 
appointment as a member of the Licensing Committee and that he has submitted his resignation with 
immediate effect.  The Committee is asked to note that this matter will be reported to the next meeting 
of the City Council. 
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